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March 26,2004 

PUBLIC UTlL lT  Y CCHMiSSIOH 
FILING C L E R K  

Public Utility colnmission 
1701 N. Congress Ave. 
Austin, TX 7871 1 
Attn: Piling Clerk ’ .  

Re: Docket Number 23429 

J am writing to express my serious concerns about the transmission ltaa schodulsd fbr cantpietion 
in May by Sntergy don8 the border of  harper'^ Laudiag. These l i e s  will c~us8 serious damage to &a 
property values, aesthetics, smrfety, and quiet ajoment of the proparty in Harper’s Landing. 

The plans €or this lhe were submitted to the Public Utilities Commission In Ddccanbtr, 2000. At 
the time the plas were submitted, En- stated that only two homes were within 200 feet of the prqosed 
lime. The plan was approved by the Commission in September, 2001. Howevor, those plans were delayed 
by over two years because of safbty issues. I, like aIl otbw residents of Harper’s Lading, was never 
infwmed of the plana to construct transmission lines whea I ptad3ased my home. 

.. 

Siuce thb original plana were submitted to the Commiseion, over 45 hornerr haw boon built within 
200 ib of the proposed path of the transmission tines. Furthennore, dozens of more homos now lie within 
400 faet of the proposed pat& of Lo lines. Additionally, dozens of more homes we plana& to be buiit in 
the immediate future Within 150-200 fh t  ofthe pow? linea. Harper’s Landing Park, WhW6 huadrads of 
childrat play and swbr, is withh 1000 &et of the proposed path. These numbers are quite distwbiig. 

As Sitergy hiis begun tu conslruct this lbe, they have removed a considerable amount of 
vegetation and f’wcstation Biat provided a barrier ffom existing railroad tracks. ”he ramvat has 
significantly increased the noise pollutian in Harper’s Landing &om both the railroad tracka and the naarby 
i n t e s s t a t a d  

As a rasidcot of Ir;arpOr’s Landing, T have had nu input as to the proposed path of these lines, 
Obviously, dramatic changes have occurred sin- the plan was originally submitted to the commission. I 
atn filly oonfidont that tho Commission will taka this iuto account and withdraw it9 approval of the 
Certificate of Convonicnce and NeoesSity for this transmission lhc. 

To allow this transmission lint to go hward would ba a great monetary loss to myself and the 
other rosidcnts of Harper’s Landing without any campensation. Purlher, the safety and enjoyment ofthe 
residmta will k at stake. 

A reasonabIe alternative would be to use one of the other proposed routes in WSrs Applioation 
for Certificate of Conwhience and Necessity, or to have the Iines buded below ground in the area of 
Hatper’s Landing. 

Thank you for your wnsidmth In this matter. 


